DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY & INSPECTIONS (DSI)
ANGIE WIESE, DIRECTOR

SAINT PAUL
SAFETY & INSPECTIONS 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806
Tel: 651-266-8989 | Fax; 651-266-9124

October 13, 2022

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL ACTION
Holiday Stationstores LLC
d/b/a Holiday Stationstore
500 7% Street East, Suite |
Saint Paul, MN 55106
General Manager or Responsible Party:

Enclosed is a copy of City Council Resolution RES PH 22-1492 which imposes a fine against the
Cigarette/Tobacco license issued to you by the City of Saint Paul for the following;

Violation of Legislative Code 324,07

The fine was approved and ordered by the Saint Paul City Council at the Council's public hearing meeting
on September 28, 2022. The fine in the amount of $500 is due no later than on Friday, October 28, 2022.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact me at 651-266-9132.
Sincerely,

Eric Hudak, Licensing Manager

Department of Safety and Inspections

Enclosure

¢: Shawn McDonald, Legal Assistant-CAO
Angie Wiese, Director-DSI
Dan Niziolek, Deputy Director-DSI
Joseph Voyda, License Inspector-DSI
Richard Johnson, 970 Redwood Dr., Apple Valley, MN 55124
Holiday Stationstore Inc., PO Box 1224, Mpls., MN 55440

CITY OF SAINT PAUL AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION & STPAUL, GOV
MELVIN CARTER, MAYOR EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER




